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Complimentary Program via Webinar

Click here to register.
*Webinar details will be sent upon registration.*

If you are on the legal team for a health IT developer, a provider of telemedicine, or a company that offers a
remote monitoring platform, or if your employer supports health IT companies or healthcare providers, you
should be aware of these new rules.

On March 9, 2020, the Office of the National Coordinator for Health IT and the Centers for Medicare and
Medicaid Services published a set of inter-related final rules addressing interoperability, information blocking,
standards to support data exchange via secure APIs, electronic health record certification criteria, and patient
access to data.

This webinar will walk participants through the ONC rule, which finalized significant changes to the health IT
certification program that will require developers to update to their technology. The Final Rule also clarified how
the healthcare industry can prevent information blocking among healthcare providers, health IT developers,
exchanges and health information networks.

Among other elements, the webinar will:

■ discuss the different types of entities that are subject to the ONC rule

■ describe updates to the 2015 Edition Health IT Certification criteria and new conditions and maintenance of
certification criteria; and
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■ explain the concept of “information blocking” and how ONC intends to enforce it

Speakers: 

Elizabeth Balfour, Partner, Sheppard Mullin

Vinay Bhupathy, Associate, Sheppard Mullin

Susan Ingargiola, Associate, Sheppard Mullin

Continuing Legal Education (CLE)

California 

This activity has been approved for Minimum 1 Continuing Legal Education credit by the State Bar of California.
Sheppard Mullin Richter & Hampton LLP certifies that this activity conforms to the standards for approved
education activities prescribed by the rules and regulations of the State Bar of California governing minimum
continuing legal education.

New York

This program has been approved in accordance with the requirements of the New York State Continuing Legal
Education Board for a maximum of 1 credit hour which may be applied toward the Areas of Professional
Practice requirement, and is suitable for both transitional and non-transitional attorneys.

*You must attend the full webinar to receive credit.

This program was prepared by Sheppard Mullin in partnership with the Association of Corporate Counsel, San
Diego Chapter (ACC).

Questions? Please contact Belinda Ashong via email.
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